MINUTES OF THE TORCH LAKE TOWNSHIP

ZONING BORD OF APPEALS  

JANUARY 9, 2002

Chairman Alan Martel called the meeting to order at 7:30 PM

Present: T. Scally, D. Leys, A. Martel, J. Heizer, P. Keelan, V. Mouch  


  and ZA T. Eckenberg.  Not present: L. Colvin

A motion was made by D. Leys to approve the minutes of the December 12,

2001 meeting, seconded by J. Heizer, and was passed unanimously by the board.

A. Martel had asked the board members to bring in ideas for items to be 

discussed with the Planning Commission at the joint meeting; he advised the board that the proposed joint meeting would probably not be scheduled until May or June.  He advised Billie Russell that he would prepare and forward a written list of the approved proposed items to be discussed at the joint meeting.  He asked

the board members to please advise him in advance of any other items they wish to discuss at the joint meeting, so he could prepare an Agenda for the meeting.

Discussion on the proposed form of the “hold harmless” clause presented at the last meeting.  A. Martel advised the board that he thought the form should be

placed on the following forms:

1. Appeal Form

2. Guideline letter for filling out the appeal form

3. Letter of acknowledgement when an appeal has been approved

or not approved 

4. Zoning Permit

The board reviewed and discussed the three Zoning Ordinances Interpretations that will be discussed with the Planning Commission.

It was agreed that the Secretary would be responsible for filling out the interpretation form, and the entire board would be involved with stating a complete detailed reference to the Interpretation.  The form would than go before the board for approval before being filed.

Election of Officers was held, 2002 elected officers are listed below.

1. Chairman: Alan Martel

2. Vice Chairman: Don Leys

3. Secretary: Joan Heizer

4. Recording Secretary: Ginger Anderson

Meeting adjourned at 9:37 pm.

